
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT 
 
By order of the Board of Education of the Forest Hills Local School District, Cincinnati, Ohio, 
proposals shall be received for the project at the Office of the Treasurer of the Board of 
Education, 7946 Beechmont Avenue, Cincinnati, Ohio 45255, until 12:00 P.M. local time 
Monday, April 8, 2024, for furnishing all materials, equipment and labor necessary to perform all 
work in accordance with the drawings and as set forth in the specifications prepared by MSA 
Design, 316 West Fourth Street, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202. Bids shall be publicly opened and read 
aloud immediately after closing time for said bids.  

 

P roject Name 
Turpin HS – Auditorium Stage Lighting Renovation 

 
Each proposal must contain the name of every person interested herein and be accompanied by 
a bid guaranty bond in a sum equal to one hundred percent (100%), or alternative forms, as 
provided in Section 153.54 Ohio Revised Code, of the amount of the proposal, that if same is 
accepted a contract will be promptly entered into and the performance of same properly 
secured. Proposals must be made on blank forms, placed in sealed envelopes and plainly 
marked on the outside with the project name. The Board of Education reserves the right to reject 
any, or part of any, or all of said proposals. 
 
Successful bidder/s shall be required to furnish bonds in the amount of one hundred percent 
(100%) of the contract/s for both performance and labor and materials. 

 
Plans, specifications, and estimated costs for the projects may be obtained after March 14, 2024, 
from Eastern Engineering (phone: 513-793-1030). Bidders may purchase copies of the Contract 
Documents at a non-refundable cost per set to be paid directly to Eastern Engineering. 

 
A pre-bid meeting for all bidders is scheduled for 11:00 A.M. on Tuesday, March 19, 2024, at 
the Turpin High School Auditorium, 2650 Bartels Road, Cincinnati, Ohio, 45244 

 
This notice is posted on the Forest Hills Local School District website at www.foresthills.edu and 
can be found by a link on the home page (Departments/Facilities). 

 


